
 
 
The table below sets out the nature of support being offered to social care providers in the 
City of Westminster, referred to as Annex B in the letter to local authorities from the 
Minister of Start for Care, Helen Whatley MP, on 14 May 2020. 
 
It should be noted that some providers with which the local authority does not have 
contracts, and are predominantly accessed by private funders, do occasionally take spot 
placements from the local authority.  This spend has been disaggregated wherever possible 
and will continue to be refined as this information is updated. 
 
Last updated: 26 June 2020 
 
Support to providers that the local authority has contracts with  

 Domiciliary care Residential care  Other 
provision  

Support being 
offered  

• Provision of PPE 1as 
and when needed. 

• Payment on plan, 
including for 
suspended packages 

• Recruitment bonuses 

• Assistance with staff 
travel costs 

• Provision of PPE 
as and when 
needed. 

• Payment on plan 

• Recruitment 
bonuses 

• Assistance with 
staff travel costs 

 

Total spent2 to date since on supporting 
providers the local authority has contracts 
with, in response to COVID-19.  

£455,451 

Support to providers that the local authority does not have contracts with  
 Domiciliary care Residential care  Other 

provision  
Support being 
offered 

• Provision of PPE as and 
when needed. 

• Assistance with staff 
travel costs 

• Provision of PPE 
as and when 
needed. 

• Recruitment 
bonuses 

• Assistance with 
staff travel costs 

 

Total spent3 to date since on supporting 
providers the local authority does not 
contracts with in response to COVID-19.  

£74,338 

 
1 PPE figures to follow – currently being disaggregated  
2 Spent = funding or support has already reached providers.  
3 Spent = funding or support has already reached providers.  



 


